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Testing

Testing is underway in the Middle School.

8th graders finished the MAP for Science and all MS students will take the ELA and Math 
tests in the upcoming weeks. 

So far we have finished testing Science for NWEA and 6th grade Math. 

KCIA Goal--56% of students meet their Growth goal on the NWEA

● 72% of ELLs met their growth goal in 6th grade science!
● 64% of 6th grade Math students met their growth goal!



Spring Sports Updates

Soccer Team is 
3-2-1--Which 
means we have 
won 3 more games 
than last year! 



Track

Track team has been working 
hard all year and getting 
better each and every week. 
The adversity they have 
overcome from lack of 
facilities and time together is 
truly remarkable. They leave 
their heart and souls out 
there every meet and 
continue to set new KCIA 
records in the process.



Student Council 

Penny Wars

● STUCO middle school leaders put on Penny Wars contest to raise money for breast 
cancer awareness

Community Project

● STUCO is creating bags of goodies for young patients that will be delivered to 
Children's Mercy  



8th Grade Production 
and Entrepreneurship.

Production and Entrepreneurship is  
happy to announce that we are going to 
start printing our first run of KCIA spirit 
wear.  This design was created by two 
8th grade students and the garments 
will be purchased using profit made 
from the pennant sales.  



Career Day
Middle school students took an 
online questionnaire to figure 
out what career paths might fit 
their interests and strengths 
prior to career day.

14 presenters from a variety of 
occupations taught students 
about the education and skills 
needed for their occupation. 
Students engaged in Q&A 
sessions to learn what each job 
entailed.



PD BBQ

We enjoyed a Potluck BBQ as a staff on our recent PD day. 


